
UNIFOR (LONDON REGIONAL)
ACTION CENTRE

B U L L E T I N

-Please reach out to us at actioncentre@unifor88.ca 
  519-425-0952 ext #104-

The Sustainable Jobs Partnership Council is an external advisory body made up
of experts from key stakeholder and partner communities, including industry, 
trade unions, and indigenous organizations.  It was convened to provide 
independent advice to the Ministers of Energy & Natural Resources and Jobs & 
Families on how to foster the creation of sustainable jobs, as well as measures to 
to support workers, communities, and regions in the context of a shift to a net-zero
economy.  
The Council is looking at its engagement plan over the next coming two months,
ahead of its release of its first report to the minister in November.  Recognizing the
more immediate economic and trade impacts affecting many industries that are
also implicated in the net-zero transition, the Council is looking to meet with 
workers, industry, Indigenous peoples, and other representatives in southwestern
Ontario across the steel/aluminum, auto and forestry industries.
CAMI GM in Ingersoll, ON has been mentioned as a potential stop on this visit and
the Sustainable Jobs Partnership Council would like the opportunity to meet with 
members from the plant to hear their perspectives.
We are looking for six volunteers to participate in a 1 hour discussion in October with
targeted dates of October 20-21, 2025.
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WE WILL CONTACT YOU DIRECTLY IF YOU ARE SELECTED TO PARTICIPATE
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